
Let’s go eco!
Y3/4 Spring Term 2021



Although we covered most of our 
Let’s Go Eco topic from home, the children 

still did an amazing job at immersing themselves 
in the world of reusing, reducing and recycling! 

Here is a snapshot of some of the things we 
have been getting up to at home and in 

school...



We loved designing our own allotments, thinking of which fruit and 
vegetables we could grow ourselves to cut down the air miles that some of 

the food from shops has to travel. We can’t wait to use some of these 
fantastic ideas in our own garden at school!

TOPIC





We used things 
we could find in 
the house to 
recycle into  
something else. 
Here are our 
toilet roll and 
origami animals.

ART





Back in the classroom, we found out about what happens to plastic when it 
is thrown away and the importance of recycling. 

We decided to transform unwanted plastic into beautiful plant pots to 
grow our tomato seeds!



We even had to make our own 
instruments out of household objects 
we could reuse. Some children were 
very inventive and practised some 

really tricky rhythms!

MUSIC



We have been learning about living 
things and their habitats. We learnt 
how to classify living things, sorting 

them into groups based on their 
characteristics. After finding out 

about invertebrates, we even 
designed our own!

SCIENCE



We made posters to help us learn and remember the necessary features of living organisms:
Movement, Respiration, Sensitivity, Growth, Reproduction, Excretion and Nutrition. When 

listed in this order, they make an acronym that spells MRS GREN.



Back at school, we have been on an invertebrate hunt in our school grounds, exploring 
the many different habitats outside. We were very excited about what we found!



We have been exploring the question, “Why do people pray?”.
We started by thinking about what faith means to us. 

R.E.



Then, we looked prayers 
from different religions 

and discovered the 
special objects that are 

used in prayer. 



Back in school, we have been writing our own Easter prayers.



In Spanish, we learnt the names of 
family members and learnt what 
the different parts of the body 

are called.

SPANISH



In Maths, Year 3s 
had a go at 
making 2D shapes 
using whatever 
they could find 
at home!  Some 
people even 
practised their 
origami skills! 
Then they learnt 
how to find the 
perimeter.

MATHS



Year 4 made their own fraction walls and equivalent fractions out of
all sorts of exciting things! 



We found out all about David 
Attenborough and wrote a biography 
of his life. It certainly inspired some 

of us to want to become wildlife 
presenters in the future! Later, we 
wrote a report about a bird of our 

choice in the style of a documentary.

LITERACY



One day, we recorded ourselves reading in unusual places.
We had people sitting in the bath, in boxes, on windowsills,

in cupboards, under the stairs and even in dog crates!



On World Book Day we made a puppet theatre and listened to some 
surprise masked readers reading their  favourite books!



We hope you have enjoyed 
seeing what Year 3/4 have 
been enjoying, exploring 
and creating during the 

Spring Term!


